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Mon Pos 5
Price:  USD 477.528 (AWG 850.000)

Location:  Santa Cruz

Bathrooms:  2

Bedrooms:  3

Lot size:  13.452 m2

Built up size:  145 m2

Welcome to your new listing in Mon Pos! This stunning property 
features a main house with an open concept design, highlighted by 
exposed beams and unique architectural details, adding character 
to the space. With two spacious bedrooms and a beautifully 
appointed bathroom, the main house offers a serene retreat. 
Additionally, there is a separate one-bedroom, one-bathroom 
apartment, providing flexibility for guests or potential rental 
income. Prepare to be impressed by the extensive renovations the 
main house has undergone. From fully finished bedrooms, hallway, 
bathroom, and living room to new windows, double glazing, and 
heat-reflective glass, every detail has been carefully considered. 
The craftsmanship is exceptional, with a new roof, floors, and walls 
completing the transformation. Situated on a generous lot size of 
13,452 m2, this property land offers ample outdoor space to create 
your own oasis. The surrounding land provides a blank canvas for 
landscaping and outdoor activities, allowing you to customize the 
space according to your preferences. With the freedom of owning 
property land, you can unleash your creativity and design the 
perfect outdoor haven. Nestled in the sought-after area of  Santa 
Cruz, this property benefits from its enviable location near the 
world-renowned Arikok National Park, allowing residents to easily 
immerse themselves in the awe-inspiring landscapes and 
captivating wildlife of this natural treasure. Property Highlights 
Generous 13,452 m2 property land Stunning natural views  Fully 
renovated mainhouse Tranquil, open concept design. Conveniently 
located near the famous Arikok National Park For more information 
please contact Edwin Hekman: +297 592 2506 
or edwin.hekman@kw-aruba.com
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